

Developing Potential without Limitations

Frieth CEC School Frieth Henley-on-Thames Oxon RG9 6PR 01494 881554

26th January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: KS2 Trip to RAF Hendon

To support this term's studies of World War II, a Key Stage 2 trip to RAF Hendon has been organised for **Wednesday**, 21st February. In order to maximise the amount of time spent at RAF Hendon, all children will be expected to be in school for an 8:30 am registration that day, with an aim to leave school on the coaches at 8:45am. It is planned that we will leave RAF Hendon at 2pm, meaning that we are expecting to be back at school by 3:15pm.

During the course of the day all children will get to tour the museum as well as participating in the 'Wartime Classroom' workshop where the children will experience what it was like to be a pupil in a wartime classroom. They will take part in a 1940s lesson complete with a strict teacher, arithmetic and air raids!

All pupils will be expected to wear school uniform and have appropriate outdoor wear as necessary for the weather. Please **do not** send in pocket money or phones/cameras for this trip. Children will need to bring a disposable packed lunch and a water bottle in a backpack; as we are leaving early, packed lunches from Dolce will not be available.

The cost of this trip is kindly being sponsored by the PTA and therefore donations from parents will not be necessary.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Goodchild

Child's	name	Class
•	I am willing*/not willing* for m 2018 *Please delete as appropr	y child to go on the RAF Hendon trip on Wednesday, 21st February riate.
•		nditions please detail here, including any medication
•	I can join the trip as a parent hel	per □
Signed		(Parent/Guardian) Date